
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi Everybody! 

I’ve been incredibly busy so far this half term! I’m really looking 
forward to my birthday this year! I made a video with my 

Newshounds about the plans for Tuesday 30th November when I 
will be 7! This year we are working with street vet! Street Vet are 

a charity to help homeless people care for their dogs! Don’t 
forget to dress down or dress as a dog and bring in £1 as a 

donation!  

I can’t wait to see you all on the day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We have spent some time showing respect for our fallen heroes 
during the time of remembrance. I was really proud of all my 
friends at school for being so sensible during their special 

assemblies. Here I am on my outing to West End Cemetery where 
I paid my own respects.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Congratulations to the Playground Pals who have been doing a 
fantastic job on the playground. It’s so lovely to see them coming 

to RAMP signing their names in and putting their fleeces on! 
They are outside to help others and be kind and I am so proud of 

them!  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



I have to say I am even more impressed with this year’s 
professional school photo! On the left is my 2020 school photo 
and on the right my 2021 school photo! I definitely think I look 

better with the haircut!   

I know your school photo is as beautiful as mine!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

This year for Children in Need, Ludlow is going dotty! I’m really 
looking forward to seeing you all in your spots next Friday 19th 

November!  Look out for me in my dotty bandana!  

 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend friends!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


